Ore On Water Resources Department
North Mall Office Building
Kate Brown, Governor 725 Summer St NE, Ste A

Salem, OR 97301
Phone: 503-986-0900

Fax: 503-986-0904
June 'ZBJ 2021 www.Oregon.gov/OWRD
Applicant:
Cameron & Dorothy Kirsch
PO Box 7912

Bend, OR 97708
cam kirsch@hotmail.com

SUBIJECT: Allocation of Conserved Water Application CW-121

Please find enclosed the Final Order Approving Allocation of Conserved Water. Please note the
deadline for submitting the Notice of Completion of December 1, 2022. The deadline for
submitting the Request for Finalization is December 1, 2025.

Upon filing your Notice of Completion, you may begin to use water on your existing lands at the
reduced rate. In addition, all conserved water, both your portion and the State’s portion will be
managed instream until a Request for Finalization is submitted. Note, you may NOT use the
conserved water under this right (on new lands) until the project is finalized.

Please do not hesitate to contact me at 503-979-9896 or teri.k.hranac@oregon.gov, if | may be
of assistance.

Sincerely,

Qpnoslinac)

Teri Hranac
Allocation of Conserved Water
Transfer and Conservation Section

Enclosure

cc: Cw-121
Joel Plahn, District #22 Watermaster (via email at joel.m.plahn@oregon.gov)



